WHERE
& WHEN

Our shoe drive
begins on November
1, 2018 and runs
through January 2,
2019.

All shoes can be
dropped off during
regular school hours
(7:30a.m.—3:30
p.m.) in the
collection bins
located outside of
the McSherrystown
and Conewago
school offices.

Donate Your Shoes To

St. Teresa of Calcutta
Catholic School

Help us raise funds for our organization by
donating your gently worn,
used or new shoes!

And don't forget to ask friends, family,
neighbors and co-workers to donate too!

. » Contact
We can only collect shoes that are in good condition,

meaning that the soles are intact, they have laces, (if
necessary ), there are no holes, they are dry & clean,
and they still have life in them. Thank you!

JoAnn Garman
717-637-3135

Collected shoes are used to support micro-enterprise vendors.
Micro-enterprises are small businesses in developing nations.
They are typically operated by one person or family and
friends, depending on size.
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